
Memorial Park Report – September 2017 

 

 

Carrot Cake Sale – September 28th – organized and ready to go! 

 

Thanks to the committee members for watering flowers and trimming the trees, the park 

looked great this year.  Thanks to Lana and Ira for mowing the park and church area. 

 

Planted two trees in memory of Yvonne Tolton and have a new plaque to place by the 

tree.  These were purchased from the Medical Clinic. 

 

Replaced a couple of shrubs. 

 

Flowers will be coming out soon, as it is starting to freeze at night. 

 

 

Submitted by Winona Gutsche – Chair Memorial Park 

 


